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We are writing in support of the re-zoning of  614 + 622 Zelkwas Ave. It
seems like such an excellent place for a transition home being so close
to schools, major bus routes and parks. We attend the Conservatory
located next door at the church. It seems as if this development would
be much healthier for the community than the weedy, empty lots that are
currently there.
Jesse Thompson
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